
We invite you to the sixth International Fair of Fruits, Vegetables, and 
Viticulture – Agro Belgrade 2025.

The fair and conference will take place from January 30th to February 
1st at the Belgrade Fair (Bulevar vojvode Mišića 14 - Belgrade, Serbia).

The conference will address key topics of interest to companies and 
farmers in the fruit and vegetable market in Serbia and the region.

Use this unique opportunity to meet business partners, gain new 
knowledge, and network with peers in the fruit, vegetable, and wine 
industries. Through our B2B zone meet all the relevant producers of 
fresh, frozen, and processed fruit and vegetable products from 
booming production areas of Serbia and the region.

The grand opening of the Fair is scheduled for January 30th, in Hall 1.

Please check our website, agrobelgrade.com, regularly for the latest 
updates and information.

We look forward to welcoming you!

Best regards,

Vladimir Zivanovic

For more information, 
please contact:

info@agrobelgrade.com
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